Hello Al-Anon/Alateen Family Groups of NH Inc. (AFGNH, Inc.),

My name is Melinda and | am the AFGNH, Inc. Treasurer. Please find below the two

ways you, your group and/or your district can donate to AFGNH, Inc.
Please let me know if you have any questions or need assistance by emailing:

treasurer@nhal-anon.org.

| encourage you to spread this flyer to members, groups and districts.

Yours in Service, Melinda

2 Ways to Donate to AFGNH, Inc.:

1.) By mail:

AFGNH, Inc.

PO Box 220

Concord, NH 03302
*Make checks payable to: AFGNH, Inc.

(Please put your group or district number on the check memo line. If
Individual contribution please note this as well.)

2.) Online via the nhal-anon.org website:

Select “Contact Us” from the Menu Bar then click on the “Donate Button”.
The “Donate Button” is also located in the footer of each page of the website.

Please make sure to put your group number in the notes field.
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